
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Year 3 Parents/Carers 
 

 

                                 MINI FETE 2022 - FRIDAY 9 DECEMBER 
                                 YEAR 3 STALL 

 
 
This year, Year 3 are running a Tombola stall for the Year 6 Mini Fete which will be held on  
Friday 9 December.  We are requesting that all Year 3 students help us to make the stall a 
success by donating some prizes.   
 
What is a Tombola? 
A tombola is a fun lottery where buyers select a lucky number from a box.  Items on the stall are 
labelled with matching numbers and the buyer takes the prize. 
 
Please send in prizes that would appeal to students – unopened new items. For example, small 
toys, novelty items, food bars, party favours etc. priced between $1 and $3. 
 
No glass bottles, sharp objects or nut items please. 
 
Please send in the item/s to your child’s class teacher from now until Monday 5 December. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Natalie Mansour        Kylie Klinkenberg 
Principal         Stage 2 Assistant Principal 
1 November 2022 
 


